
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim congratulates Sheikh Hammam Hammadi for being elected
chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, congratulated Sheikh Hammam Hamoudi

for being elected chairman of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq.

His eminence expressed his aspirations to see Sheikh Hamoudi efforts in strengthening the

presence of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq on national and international levels, and

expressed his keenness to establish the best relations and cooperation between the po of the

National Iraqi Alliance to achieve the desired goal to support our noble people and the

prestige of our nation.


